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Jeanne W. Stockman Centu ryLi nk™ NCWKFRO315 - 3162

| 14111 Captial Blvd.
Counse Wake Forest, NC 27587
Tel: 919.554.7621

November 25, 2009

Chairman Sara Kyle

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Re:  Docket No. 09-00180; United Telephone Southeast LLC d/b/a CenturyLink’s
Petition for Expedited Review of Central Office Code Denial

Dear Chairman Kyle:

United Telephone Southeast LLC d/b/a CenturyLink (“CenturyLink”) provides the
enclosed supplemental information concerning the above-referenced Petition. Specifically,
enclosed is a letter request from the customer seeking the numbering resources that are the
subject of the Petition. Because the original customer request for these numbering resources was
not made in writing, CenturyLink requested a written request from the customer after this
Petition was filed. CenturyLink will file the usage information for the Johnson City rate center
shortly.

An original and five (5) copies of this letter are enclosed for filing. An extra copy of this
letter is enclosed. Please date stamp it and return to me in the enclosed self-addressed stamped
envelope. Finally, please do not hesitate to contact me at (919) 554-7621 if you have any
questions concerning this submission.

Very truly yours,
‘/éwl €
Jeanne W. Stockman

Enclosures

cc: Pamela Wescott
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MOUNTAIN STATES
HEALTH ALLIANCE

November 13, 2009

CenturyLink
112 6™ Street
Bristol, TN 37620

Attn: Kathy Feagins, Account Executive II
Ms. Feagins;

MSHA is opening a new hospital, Franklin Woods Community Hospital (FWCH),
facility at 300 Med Tech Parkway, Johnson City, TN. 37604. The facility is scheduled to
open July, 2010. Services from Johnson City Specialty Hospital (JCSH) and North Side
Hospital (NSH) will be relocated late June to this new facility. In order to accommodate
our network dialing plan for the hospital and entire park, we are requesting a new NXX
within the 423 area code with DID numbers ranging from 1000-6999.

We would like to request the new numbers be available by February 2010.
Respectfully; 7 -~
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Richard C. Rairigh
Senior Director, Information Technology
Mountain States Health Alliance
423 610-6105
RairighRC@msha.com






